
October 2022 (amended 4.11.22)

Dear Parents, Carers and Students

Year 13 mock examinations 21st November - 2nd December 2022

Year 13 students will be sitting mock exams between the 21st November and 2nd December. All

students will receive a personalised mock exam timetable through Arbor which details times and the

location of their mock exams.

All mocks exams will take place in their normal classroom unless a different room is indicated on their
personalised timetable (some access arrangements will be in smaller rooms)

WK 2 1 2 3 4 5

Monday
21.11.22

Health & Social Care Unit 2 (1h
20m)

Geography (2hrs)

Tuesday
22.11.22

Computer Science Paper 1 (1h 30m) Psychology (2h 15m)

Wednesday
23.11.22

Further Maths Paper 1 (1h 30m) History (1h)

Thursday
24.11.22

Physics (2h 15m) Business Studies (2h 15m)

Friday
25.11.22

Maths (2hrs)

PE (1h 30m)

Sociology Paper 1 (2hrs)

Monday
28.11.22

French Paper 1 - (2h 30m)

Further Maths Paper 2 (1h 30m)

Tuesday
29.11.22

Computer Science Paper 2 (2h 30m) English Language Paper 1
(2hrs)

Wednesday
30.11.22

French Paper 2 (2hrs) PE Paper 2 and 3 (45m x 2)

ICT (3hrs Practical)

Thursday
1.12.22

English Language Paper 2 (2hrs) Chemistry (1h 45m)

Friday
2.12.22

ICT (2hrs Practical)

History (1h)

Biology (2h 15m)



Mock exams will be run over the 2-week period stated. Your attendance and performance in mock

exams is extremely important. Results are used to assess current grades and may be used to support

UCAS predictions. They will allow us to monitor progress, ensuring the correct interventions and support

are in place. As with any examinations, we expect students to treat these mocks as the real exams and

revise thoroughly, have all the correct equipment with them and arrive at the exam location promptly to

start the exam.

Your subject teachers will give you any information you may need before your mock exam and we have

some links to some videos on revision that may be useful to you.

https://youtu.be/RXaHRDCIJDM

https://youtu.be/dLW9kg5oc2E

We would like to wish you all the very best with your mock examinations. If you need any further

information or assistance then please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Post 16 team.

Yours sincerely

Carol Hubbard

Deputy Headteacher - Curriculum & Assessment

https://youtu.be/RXaHRDCIJDM
https://youtu.be/dLW9kg5oc2E

